
TROY AMERICAN LEGION POST 49 

MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 

 

The August 10, 2020 meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm by President, Mike 

Powers. 

Opening ceremonies were conducted. 

Roll Call:  There were 14 members present  

Secretary’s Report:  The July 2020 minutes were read.  There was an amendment 

made to the July minutes to note that Sue Bolt has not officially resigned as our 

chaplain.  Jeni made a motion to accept, Jody seconded the motion and it was carried. 

Treasurer’s Report:   A full copy of the Treasurer’s Report is available to members 
upon request, if anyone would like to review it. 
 
Road Captain’s Report:  We discussed the possibility of a casual ride just for the 

chapter, not an “organized” ride.  That will be discussed later in the month among the 

members. 

Membership Chairman’s Report: Carl reported that we are at 34 members, 22 in 

good standing, 5 within their one-year grace period and 7 in their two-year grace 

period.  Carl will now be keeping track of the day he receives someone’s dues and how 

they paid (cash or check) so that there will be no more question about when someone 

has paid. 

Old Business: Bill is still working on prices and options for t-shirts for the chapter.  

Due to the cost, it was decided that we will not be ordering from the Legion Catalog.  It 

was agreed that we will be staying with the safety yellow as our color.  Keith suggested 

that, if the cost allows, we keep the shirt purchases local.  It was agreed that, if the 

cost is within a dollar or two, we would purchase locally to keep our money in the 

community. 

Carl reported that there has been no update on the situation with the Loveland’s.  He 

will keep us apprised at the next meeting. 

New Business:  We discussed the upcoming chicken BBQ.  Mike asked who planned 

to volunteer to help that day and several people indicated that they would be there.  

There was a general plan made for how the drive-thru sales were going to work.  It 

was confirmed that we are purchasing 250 halves rather than the original 400.   

We’re keeping Jim and Nancy Thall in our thoughts.  Jim fell and broke his hip and is 

now in the Green Home in Wellsboro. 

Correspondence:  A man named Dennis Christy from Butler County sent us a letter 

attempting to sell our group lottery tickets for $20 each.  The group decided to table 

that discussion. 



Closing Comments: Closing Prayer was led by Jody 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:49 pm 

Respectfully Yours, 

Tammy Calkins, Secretary 


